
Update on postal services to New
Zealand

     Hongkong Post announced today (August 1) that, as updated by the postal
administration of New Zealand, mail delivery services to Hawke's Bay
previously impacted by Cyclone Gabrielle have returned to normal. However,
mail delivery services to TairÄ�whiti/Gisborne are still subject to delay.
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